
This update is much shorter than last weeks. The good news is that from all reports to date we have a very 
healthy active litter at 11 weeks of age. They are growing very quickly and have required an adjustment to 
their diet to match the growth spurts.  
 
I am not sure about the new owners of these puppies, but I am counting off the sleeps until they go to their 
new homes  সহ঺঻. It has been a very long journey, from a breeder’s point of view. I cannot thank the carers 
enough for their amazing support. Although they may well have had some fun with these puppies, no 
doubt they have faced many challenges with them too. 
 
The new owners have all received a document about being prepared. At puppy collection they will each get 
a ‘Puppy Handbook’ which includes health certificates, vaccination passport and registration details of their 
puppy and his or her parents and much more. With nine puppies to be collected next Saturday, February 6 
it will be a bit tricky for appointments. I will need one person from each puppy owner’s household to give 
me their attention for about 30 minutes as we go through the paperwork, transfer the puppy’s microchip 
and sign the sale agreement etc. while other members of the household can play with the puppy. 
 
As stated last week, Ebony and her wonderful owner will be here for the puppy pick up giving the puppy 
owners a chance to meet Ebony and assess her for themselves. I’m hoping to put a lot of happy photos on 
the Facebook page as they go out the gate  সহ঺঻. 
 

  

 

Strawberry 

Sully (Miss Purple)  Luna (Miss Brown)  



  
 

 

  
 

   

Charlie (Licorice) 

Heidi (Miss Yellow) 

Dodge (Milk) 

Fergie (Miss Aqua) 

Koda (Mr Grey) 

Shadow (Mr Red) Bodie (Miss Orange) Eevie (Lime) 


